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Johnston, Charles

Sent: ecember ’

To: localplan
Subject: Proposed Plan
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi,

I am writing on receipt of a letter dated 2nd December regarding plans to develop site
code RJ14B.

I am just writing to inform you that the drawing is inaccurate with reference to 3 Cherry
Dean., I own the ground down to the boundary fence but have chosen to put up a wooden fence

midway down the banking.
This gives the idea that I only own the area to my wooden fence but if you check the deeds
,which I have, you will see that I own the ground to the fence in line with No 2.

I wish this to be corrected and for it to appear on any further correspondence.

Regards
Peter Beaton.

Sent from my iPad
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